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Speech by Mr Thomas CHAN Chun-yuen,

Director of Housing

The Housing Authority is committed to the provision of public housing to
those in need. With the core value of caring in mind, while we work to provide
quality housing and management service to residents, we also strive to motivate
contractors to provide a safe and healthy workplace for their workers engaged in our
construction projects and in maintenance and property management by drawing up

safe working practices, and to cultivate an occupational safety culture among them.

We believe that “workplace safety 1s everybody’s business”, and “good
safety practices bring better quality”. To implement and intensify the safe working
practices culture, it 1s necessary for us to gain the support of our business partners in
the industry. In 2006, we established the Housing Department Site Safety
Sub-committee.  Meetings have been held regularly with organizations and
associations of the construction, property management and cleansing trades to

explore ways to promote a safety culture i the industry.

This year, the Safety Charter Signing and Forum will provide a good
opportunity for experience sharing among stakeholders.  With the signing of safety
charter, we join hands with all stakeholders in pledging to create and maintain a safe
and healthy working environment and to actively promote a safety culture. Let’s

work together towards these aims.  Thank you.



